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13 July 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the recent communications and parent consultation sessions the 
Governors would now like to gauge the opinion of the parents/carers of our pupils on 
the proposed path towards academisation. 
 
After exploring the various alternatives available to us we feel that DDAT (Derby 
Diocesan Academy Trust) is the best option open to us at this time and we would 
recommend this route.  The Governors feel that this optimum option meets the 
needs of Scargill and its pupils. 
 
Please fill in the slip below  by Friday 22nd July 2016 at the latest and feel free to add 
any extra comments that you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Linda Webster 
Chair of Governors  
 

 
ACADEMY CONSULTATION REPLY SLIP 
 
Please tick one of the boxes: 
 
I agree with the Governors recommendation to join the Derby 
 Diocese Academy Trust 
 
 
I do not agree with the Governors recommendation to join the Derby 
Diocese Academy Trust 
 
 
I am happy for the Govenrors to made the decision on my behalf.  
 
 
 
 

 

Scargill CE VA Primary School 
Beech Lane 
West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 
 
Headteacher Andrew Poole 
 
Tel  0115 9320005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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